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EVENTS 

Annual-Snowflake-Rally-63 
Date of upcoming Event:  

Sunday, January 27, 2019 - 

9:00am to 4:30pm 

January 27, 2019 Snow or Shine!  

SNOWFLAKE 63!  

"The Driver's Rally"  

(Accept No Substitutes) 

REGISTER Click HERE 

Starting at the HAUPPAUGE PALACE 

DINER, located at the intersection of Route 347 

(Smithtown Bypass) and Route 111, 3/4 mile east of Veterans Hwy (Route 454) in Hauppauge, L.I. 

(Follow Route 111 North from the L.I. Expressway Exit 56.). Breakfast and registration in the 

Diner's club room. Please park in the back area of the diner. 

Read more: https://www.metronypca.org/Annual-Snowflake-Rally-63#ixzz5YpNwFeMd 

Holiday Party Pictures at Pier 95 are posted Here 

  
 

Other events: 
 
January 26  
Nettesheim Museum, 66 
Windmill Drive, Huntington, N.Y. 
11743. Time 9:AM 
space is limited to the first 40 
Members that sign up at 
Eventbrite. Click Here. 
 
March 17th Sunday 9AM at 
Motorcarclassics, 380 Smith 
Street, Farmingdale, N.Y 
Cars & Coffee 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/snowflake-62-road-rally-tickets-40954867110
https://www.metronypca.org/Annual-Snowflake-Rally-63#ixzz5YpNwFeMd
https://www.instagram.com/p/Bq6aqC7g2uk/?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/nettesheim-museum-exclusive-event-mbca-nyc-li-members-only-tickets-53571875923


 

Nettesheim Museum 

 

Thanks for being a member.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

Your Section Board Members: Pres. Oliver Seligman - VP. Louis Palumbo - Tres. Robert 

Hussey, - Past Pres. John Anaischik & Jerry Shapiro, - Mike Carroll - Allen Lipp -  Nick 

Kaftan - Dom Citera - Sean Aryai  

  

John Mc Auliffe - NYC-Long Island Section Director of Communications  

Website - Visit often for the latest updates   

Phone - 516-375-6450  

  

Regional Director Bill Fisher  

mailto:BillFisherMBCA@yahoo.com


__________________________________ 

 

 

  

1988 MERCEDES-

BENZ 560-CLASS 560 

SL 

PRICE: $97,900 

MAKE AN OFFER  

MILEAGE: 3282 
 

 
Craig Balaban - Sales Manager 

Email: Craig@motorcarclassics.com 

 

NYC-LI Holiday Party 

This year’s Holiday Party was held at 

Pier 95 in Freeport, Long Island 

overlooking the Great South Bay. 

Fifty-eight members came to meet 

and greet and celebrate the season. 

Fish was the most popular item 

ordered and it was great. About 60 

items were raffled off and all were 

asked to come with an unwrapped toy 

for the Toy are Tots Theisan program 

which distributes them to needy 

children on the Island. In the 

background was holiday music and a 

slide show of the Great Marques 

entrants and their Mercedes Benzs’. 

Sean Aryai was awarded a member of 

the Year award for his work in 

helping the section upgrade its on line 

stature. We now use Eventbrite to pay 

and sign up for most of our events. 

 

In addition to the toys we will be 

mailing a check to the John Thesian 

Foundation for four hundred forty 

dollars. Happy Holiday to you and 

your Family. 

 

javascript:;


The latest Star Magazine - As a member you receive award winning issues like this!   

Refer a Friend Program  

Refer a friend to the Mercedes-Benz Club of America and get one additional month of Club membership 

FREE, for every friend who joins. The more friends you encourage to enroll, the more free months you 

automatically receive. There is no limit to the number of free months you can earn; find out more.  

Read More  

 

 

 

  

President’s Message 

 

The Holiday season is here and 

New Year’s is coming fast like an 

AMG! I hope 2018 was a good 

year and that next year will be 

even better. In 2018 we had many 

wonderful events. For 2019 we 

are already planning events. We 

will start off the year with a visit 

to Peter Nettersshheim’s Museum 

on Saturday the 26th of January. 

Space is limited and only the first 

40 to sign up can attend. Go to 

Eventbrite to sign up. Click Here! 

Then on March 17th we will be 

doing a CARS AND COFFEE at 

Motorcar Classics. There are 

always great cars there. Look at 

our website and watch for e-mails 

for the further events. As soon as 

we have the date for Great 

Marques we will let you know. 

We will try to make it even more 

exciting than last years. If you 

know of an event or would like to 

do an event please let us know. 

 

Most importantly have a safe, 

happy and healthy New Year and 

enjoy your Mercedes Benz! 

 

Pres, Oliver Seligman 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/nettesheim-museum-exclusive-event-mbca-nyc-li-members-only-tickets-53571875923


  

Please support our generous sponsors! Thank you.  

 

  



  



  
  

  

  



 

  



 

 

We look forward to your participation in the club.  Let us know if there is any events you would 

like to promote.  Thanks - John Mc Auliffe  

 

Help grow our club – You will receive the Award winning “Star” magazine and 

discounts.  Share this newsletter or visit www.mbca.org to register and more 

information.  

http://www.mbca.org/

